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Dear Mr Box

At a recent meealing of the Argyll & Bute Alcohol and Drug Team (ABADAT) it was
agreed that we should comact the Licensing Forum and Licensing Board regarding
the issue of displaying alcehol unit content at major cutdaor events.

The ABADAT mearnbership agreed that it would be bonofickal for the Licensing Board
la request that all major outdoor events with & licenoe to sell alcohol display the unit
content of the alcohol products they are selling alongside the volums, prise and
alcohol by valume (ABV).

Eq.
Sialla Arlois Pirt £3.50 A.E%ABY 3 units
fderlat wino 250mi £4 14%ABY 3.5 units

This request has come about as a result of research undertaken at the Connect
Festival in Inveraray fn 2007 & 2008 by NHS Highlznd Public Health department. For
the last two years thoy have underfaken surveys of people sttending the fostival lo
asceriain their knowledge of alcohol units and sensible drinking recommendations. It
became evident that, while recommended sensible drinking knowledge was
raasonably high in some quartars, most individeals had no perception of the number of
units contained within the alcoholic drinks they wers consuming at the event,

All of the major alcohol outists at the event prominently displayed detzils of ths
products forsale, the volume, price 2nd A8Y but not the units.

A requiremsnt for licence holders o displayv the units per drink would allow the public
to easily calculate lhe amount ot alochol they were consuming and 1o make informed
choices regarding the sensible drinking recommendalions.



The ABADAT agreed that major outdoor events, zuch as the Connect Festival, are an
appropriate largel for such gn inifistive a5 all slcohol products are served in plastic
glasses with no [abelling or information.

If you require any furthar information regarding this proposal please contact Craig
McMally, Senior Health Promotion Specislist on 01436 55076

The BEBADRAT hopes you are able to suppor this reqguest,

Yarurs sincersly
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Faymond Park
Chair
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